
Memorandum

CITY OF DALLAS
DATE December 11, 2009

o Members of the Transportation and Environment Committee:
Linda L. Koop (Chair), Sheffie Kadane (Vice Chair), Jerry Allen, Tennell
Adkins, Carolyn R. Davis, Angela Hunt, Delia Jasso, Pauline Medrano,
Ron Natinsky, Vonciel Jones Hill

SUBJECT DART Briefing on Lessons Learned Regarding Rail Service during State
Fair TX-CU Weekend (October 17, 2009)

DART will discuss the Lessons Learned Regarding the Rail Service during
the State Fair TX-CU Weekend. There is not a written briefing for this
item.

Please contact me if you need additional information.

Ji4’A. Jor~’an, P.E.
Assistant City Manager

C: The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council
Mary K. Suhm, City Manager
Thomas P. Perkins, Jr., City Attorney
Deborah Watkins, City Secretary
Craig Kinton, City Auditor
Judge C. Victor Lander, Administrative Judge
Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager
A.C. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager
Forest Turner, Assistant City Manager
David Cook, Chief Financial Officer
Jeanne Chipperfield, Director, Budget and Management Services
Edward Scott, Director, Controller’s Office
Rick Galceran, P.E., Director, Public Works and Transportation
Theresa O’Donnell, Director, Development Services
Helena Stevens-Thompson, Assistant to the City Manager — Council Office

Dallas, The City That Works: Diverse, Vibrant and Progressive’


